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Finswimming Commission                                         

                                                                               
TECHNICAL NOTICE 

 

Subject: World Cup 2024_Competition Program. 

 
We would like to inform you that the request of the organizing committee to hold the 
Finswimming World Cup scheduled to be held in Lignano 21 - 24 March 2024, in six instead of 
five competition sessions was accepted by the Finswimming Commission and the CMAS 
President of Sport Committee. 
 
This decision concerns only the World Cup in Lignano, due to the large participation recorded 
last years and aims to facilitate the organizing committee in its work, but at the same time to 
ensure the appropriate conditions for the athletes who will take part. 
 
You can find the detailed competition program in the specific rules document. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                                                     

                                                                            Kind regards, 
                                                                                        
                                                                                       
                                                                                     Alexandros I. XIARCHOS 

        Director Finswimming Commission 


